Thursday, March 31, 1960

Local Girl Guides Will Attend Camp

Mrs. J. Neelands was hostess for the members of the Haileybury Local Association of Girl Guides for their March meeting held on Monday evening.

Guide leaders, Mrs. W. Taylor and Mrs. R. Wilson were present. Secretary, Mrs. G. Vezina and treasurer, Mrs. G. Byles, read their reports. Included in the correspondence was a letter from the Haileybury Recreation Commission, enclosing a grant.

Mrs. D. Herbert, District Com- Hot Adders missioner, was appointed as delenual Meeting in St. Catherines on April 21 and 22. Each member present contributed towards the building fund for the new head-

Page 5 The Haileyburian Mrs. W. C. Arnold to assist in purchasing Brownie uniforms. Members were informed that the Tri-Town Camp committee have decided to hold the summer camp at Barber Bay and fifty girls from

the three towns will attend. The Guiders present were asked to bring to the attention of the Guides the fact that this is Refugee Year, and discuss with them the ways to help, this need not necessarily involve financial aid.

At the conclusion of the meeting, lunch was served by the hostess, Mrs. Neelands, assisted by Mrs. Chris Murphy and Mrs. G. Vezina,

In the huge computing machines gate to attend the Provincial An- that solve complicated mathematical problems in a fraction of a second, hundreds of electron tubes are used, but the heat these tubes create is terrific and the machines have to be thoroughly air to conditioned.

ppliances OPENING COBALT

Prizes Galore